Specifications for Purchase of Used Truck for Marshall County Sheriff’s Office.

The Marshall County Fiscal Court will accept bids for a used truck to be used by the Marshall
County Sheriff's Office. The truck should be a 2 ton truck that is a 2014 or newer year model.
The truck should have fewer than 60,000 miles. The truck should be a dark color and be
equipped with a V8 engine greater than 300 cubic inches. The truck should have four doors
with the front seats being cloth and the rear having vinyl seat for prisoner transport. The
truck should have power windows and locks. The truck must be 4X4. The Fiscal Court will
accept sealed bids beginning on and ending at close of business on

Sealed bids will be opened and read on



